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May 5, 2022  

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

Let's Make Orangeville Shine 2022 
Our  32nd Annual Community Cleanup Day was another RCO success! 

Event Chair Ed and his team, did a great job organizing our Drive-Thru event 
this year and sent the following email to the team immediately following the event" 

"What a beautiful day to enjoy the LMOS success!  We had 85 people 
register and some came to the park to get their kits and participate.  Many 
thanked us for holding the event. They really missed last years.  

We also did a survey to determine how they heard about the event.  

Charles can give the exact 
numbers but the list really shows 
us the importance of sharing the 
news of the event using all 
methods available.  

Many were informed by the 
posters distributed to businesses 
on Broadway and First St.  

Facebook posts were a great hit.  

Students were informed by their 
teachers and posters in the halls. 
(I sent an email with the poster to 
the vice principals a month ago 
and encouraged volunteer hours) 

The electronic road sign by 
McDonalds/Shoppers on 
Broadway drew a lot of attention. 
Thanks for taking charge on that 
Councilor Grant.  

Many looked for the event 
on the town website.    

Some found the event in 
the newspaper.  

I am so proud of our 
team! 

 

Thank you 

Sheri, Bill, Charles,  

Grant, Don, Nancy 

Thank you for Making 
Orangeville Shine." 

You are all shining stars!" 
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Most of the Committee 

Team St. Mark's 

Set up and Ready to go 

Lots of Kids 

Lots of Students 

Family Participation 

at the end of the day 


